Alumni of KPMG, international accounting firm, recently made a donation to TLU for accounting scholarships.  The donation was matched by KPMG.  Pictured, left to right are Prof. Ron Huntsman, Lindsay Evans, President Ann Svennungsen, Jonathan Owens, Stephanie Schwertner, and Weston Mokry.

Athletics

Baseball – Last week, TLU senior third baseman Jeremy Macklin was named the National Collegiate Baseball Writer’s Association and D3baseball.com National Hitter of the Week for the NCAA Division III. Macklin established four school offensive records in games March 6-7 in a cross-divisional, three-game series sweep of Mississippi College.

Hellos and Good-byes

Friday was Clint Chasteen's last day as assistant women’s basketball coach.

Miscellaneous

Photography exhibit – Dr. Ana María González, associate professor of modern languages, is currently having a display of some of her photography work at Chiro Java, downtown Seguin.
Seguin fundraiser – Kimberly Catalina, director of career development, is the TLU representative for  Leadership Seguin 2008-2009.  The group is building a walking trail at Weinert Elementary School and is raffling a 8’X12’ cedar playhouse. Raffle tickets are available from Catalina in the Meadows Center in the Alumni and Student Center during normal business hours.  Tickets are $5 each or 5 for $20 and will continue until April 1.  
In addition, she invites the TLU community to a fundraising event Friday, March 20 at Austin Street Live, 109 N Austin St.  Beginning at 7 p.m., there will be live music by Deep Water, food (including sausage wraps and brisket sandwiches) and a silent auction. If you have any items you would like to donate to the silent auction, contact Kimberly directly at kcatalina@tlu.ed  or at 830-372-8178.
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On March 5, members of the TLU Women’s Basketball team were at Koennecke Elementary as part of National Reading Day.  Krystal Valencia, sophomore history and Spanish double major, left, and Brittany Baumann, freshman kinesiology major, are reading to the students.
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